
 

SEPTEMBER KICK-OFF – SCHOLARSHIP MEETING 

LUNCHEON MEETING, SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 14  

11:30-1:00 

 AT BARB MCDANIEL’S HOME                                                    
4475 W Aberdeen Pl. Littleton 

The Sheridan scholarship winners will be invited and, with the 
scholarship focus, we will continue our fundraising efforts. 

The entire $25 Potato Bar lunch price will go to our Littleton-
South Metro Scholarship Fund.                                                     

Additional donations will be gratefully accepted. 

We will have “auction items” that will be available by purchasing 
tickets for chances. Tickets will be $5 for one and three for $10.  

Please send your paid reservation to Jill Smith 
(8673 Redstone St. Highlands Ranch, CO 80126) by Sept. 4  
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Name:

 

__________________________________________________

 

Lunch cost $25:

 

_________   Additional donation for Scholarship Fund:

 

_____________

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT & COMMITMENT TO GENDER EQUITY

 

AND OUR LOCAL SCHOLARSHIP FUND

 

                   Make Checks Payable to AAUW - LSM




